

Dr. Andrea Jelinek Chair of the European Data Protection Board Rue Wiertz 60 B-1047 Brussels Belgium

TikTok Information Technologies UK c/o WeWork
Aviation House
125 Kingsway
London
WC2B 6NH

June 25, 2020

Sent by email to <a href="mailto:edpb@edpb.europa.eu">edpb@edpb.europa.eu</a>

Dear Dr Jelinek

Further to my letter of 15 June, I have been asked by of the Irish Data Protection Commission to provide you with a copy of our letter to the Irish DPC regarding TikTok.

As you will appreciate, the contents of this letter are confidential and contain commercially sensitive details about our business. We would be grateful therefore if the confidentiality of this correspondence and any associated discussions would be maintained as provided for in Article 76 GDPR and Article 4(2) of Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001.

Yours sincerely,